
Sandon and Burston Parish Council 
 

Email: clerk@sandonburston.staffslc.gov.uk 

Website: www.sandonandburstonpc.org.uk  
 

Minutes of the Meeting held on Thursday 21st April 2022 
 

21/266 Attendance:- 
Councillors Simon Shelley, Caroline Capjon, Ashley Hudson, Hugo Wildblood, Rosemary 

Wildblook and Gill Wyatt 

  
 In attendance:- 
 Hannah Marr (Parish Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) and Councillor Andrew Harp 

(Stafford Borough Council) 

  
21/267 To receive apologies for absence 

  
 Apologies were received from Councillor Kylie Hughes 
  

21/268 To receive declarations of Members’ interests 

  

 Councillor Hugo Wildblood declared an interest in payments 
  

21/269 To confirm the Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held on Thursday 17th March 2022 

  
 It was resolved to approve the Minutes 

  
21/270 To consider the Councils Year to Date Financial position 

  
 The Clerk provided an update 

  
21/271 To consider the approval of payments 

  
 It was resolved to approve payments totalling:- 

• Net: £374.07 

• Gross: £375.80 
  

21/272 To consider matters related to planning applications 

  
 Councillors considered a recent pre-application received from EE relating to the installation of 

telecommunications equipment on Lichfield Road, Burston 
 

Councillor Hugo Wildblood provided an update on his recent discussions relating to concerns 
relating to a potential planning application in Burston 

  

21/273 To receive an update from Highways 

  
 There were no Highways matters to discuss 
  
 Concerns were raised regarding ongoing flooding opposite the Dog and Doublet Public House, the 

traffic congestion on the junction of Sandon Road and the potential for a pedestrian crossing in 

Burston 
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Concerns were also raised relating to Footpath 44 and the canal towpaths 

  
21/274 To receive a report from the Borough Councillor covering Sandon and Burston Parish 

  
 Councillor Andrew Harp provided an update to Members 

  
21/275 To receive a report from the County Councillor covering Sandon and Burston Parish 
  

 No report was received 

  
21/276 To consider matters related to items raised by Members 
  

 Councillors Capjohn and Shelley provided an update to Members relating to proposed local 
activities regarding the Queens Platinum Jubilee 

  

 The meeting closed at 8.47pm 
  

 

 

 

Signed: 
(Chairman) 

 

Date:  

 

 


